Henriques, Roberta

From: Quigley, Elaine

Sent: 23 March 2021 13:21

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2021/1000/P Reconstruction 67 Charlotte Street
Hi,

Can this comment from the Bloomsbury CCAC be acknowledged on M3 and uploaded to HPE.
Thanks

Elaine

Elaine Quigley
Senior Planning Officer

 flin]k)

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware - This email originated outside Camden Council and may be
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to
verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid
19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Elaine,

Just to let you know we have no objection to these works, so long as Camden agree that they are
necessary to preserve the integrity of the building.

Owen
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